
President: Ken Kaprielian                                     
Vice President:  Larry Spurgin   
Secretary:  Debbie Kaprielian                                
Treasurer: Lori Larson

Board Members:                                       
George Brown                                            
Carl Larson                                                
Bonnie Spurgin                                              
Ron Thostenson

To reach the park with questions, announcements and project 
requests please email:                                                    

WashingtonHtsHOA@gmail.com

9AM Tuesdays Coffee and 
Doughnuts at Ron and Bev's - 
35831 Hilnick Dr.  Each week, 
look for the colored Coffee 
and Doughnuts signs at the 
beginning of each street.  If 
there are no signs, then there 
is no coffee that week.

Last meeting of the season - April 12th 

Newsletters are available 
online.  Email the park to add 
your name to the notifications 
list. Thanks to all for the spontaneous

community effort - cleaning up
bamboo at Frank and Karna's
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2022 Meetings:                 
Potluck lunch at 12 
followed by the monthly 
meeting at 1pm.  Held at 
Community Park.                                  
April 12, 2022 1pm          
December 13, 2022 1pm

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
It's that time of year, our boat ramp is getting lots of action - fish on guys!

The shuffleboard courts were sealed and painted and are looking great! Thanks to
the guys from Ace Shuffleboard  and Larry Spurgin for setting it up.

Don Smith has sold his home 
at 4000 Indiana Drive.  
Goodbye, Don! Welcome to 
our new neighbors, Dave and 
Dora Sosbee.                
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx                                                                                                                      
Our condolences to Tim 
Livngston's family.  His 
daughter, Jessica, will be 
checking on the house.



Beginning balance February 8, 2022 7,727.56

Deposits Amount

3, 12, 14, 17 200.00

1,2 ($150 each) 300.00

30 550.00

Total Deposits 1,050.00

Checks #

02/10/2022 Charlotte County Tax -89.93

02/23/2022 715 Lori Larson-Corp filing fee -61.25

02/28/2022 716 Debbie Kaprielian

Michigan Bridge Repair -386.89

Paint Supplies -179.18

Signage -30.08

Total Checks -596.15

Ending balance March 8, 2022 8,030.23

Lots

Larry Spurgin, Debbie and Ken
Kaprielian have been filling
potholes around the park. If you
have a pothole you'd like filled,
Give us a call and see how you
can join the fun! 
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Excerpts below are taken from FWC flyer : https://myfwc.com/media/16297/muscovy-duck-flyer.pdf


